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March 10, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear CCC Members - 
 

Due to ongoing concerns about the global outbreak of COVID-19, I believe it is prudent 
for me to postpone the annual meeting of the Chancellor’s Century Council — at least until we 
see how this plays out and how Texas fares. 

 
I wanted to act soon enough so you could get a refund on your hotel room.  The Texas 

A&M Hotel and Conference Center will be cancelling all reservations made for this meeting.  
Also, the CCC staff will begin processing refunds of your meeting registration fees. 

 
I apologize for any inconvenience, but throughout this escalating situation, I have taken 

the approach that it is better to err on the side of caution to protect our students, faculty, staff and 
the larger A&M System community. 

 
Our A&M System family deserves no less.  As always, thanks for your support. 
 

 
 

John Sharp 
Chancellor 

 
 


